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To whom it may concern

I live on the coast at White beach and have grave concerns about the expansion of fish farming!
I am observing high levels of nutrients in the water with algal bloom increasing immensely!
Also noise pollution is a problem and it is becoming more industrialised where once it was a pristine wild
coastal area! As you know we rely on tourism and the caravan park is situated opposite it on the bay. From my
observations and many other local people in the area it is not viable or at all sustainable it needs to be monitored
independently!

Kind regards

Janet Stokes

Sent from my iPhone
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